
From: Robin Barnes <robin.barnes@hudbayminerals.com>
Subject: ROW 14-123251
Date: January 18, 2023 at 10:43:33 AM MST
To: Michael Romero <mromero@azland.gov>

Please provide me with an update on the review of our requested changes to the 
form of ROW? Is there anything we can do to move this forward?

 
Robin E. Barnes
Land Manager
 
Rosemont Copper Company
5285 E. Williams Circle, Ste. 2010
Tucson, AZ 85711
robin.barnes@hudbayminerals.com
1 (520) 589-1143
1 (520) 210-1064 (C)
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